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Dear Bristol Borough School Community,  

Today marks the end of Teacher Appreciation Week. I would like to formally thank all that our 
teachers, nurses, faculty and staff for their remarkable efforts in engaging our students during 
these difficult times. There are many plans being made for the closure of this school year and the 
beginning of the next. Below are the updates for the week of May 11 – May 15:  

 Thank you to all of the parents and guardians who have keep our students 
engaged in our continuity of education plan. Family involvement is the key to 
student’s success, especially in the current environment. If the district can support 
you and your family in any way, please do not hesitate to contact your student’s 
teacher(s) or the administration. The offices are open Monday through Friday 
from 9:00AM to 1:30PM. We also respond to email. Email addresses can be 
found on our website.  

 Students who are currently in grades 8-11 are asked to complete their schedule 
requests for next year as soon as possible. Information regarding scheduling 
requests are available in emails and postings from Mrs. Mortimer. Please have 
your students check their school email and Google Classrooms.  

 The District is initiating the process of collecting student’s personal items and 
textbooks form classrooms and lockers. A schedule will be in place within the 
next few weeks for parents to retrieve student’s personal belongings. Please check 
back for more details.  

 The Bristol Borough School District is proclaiming the week of May 18 our 
official Senior Week! We have several events planned for the seniors including 
the personal delivery of lawn signs and goody bags from members of our faculty 
and administration and personalized banners placed outside of Snyder-Girotti 
Elementary.  

 We continue to monitor the CDC requirements and state mandates to establish the 
guideline we need to follow to hold a graduation celebration for our seniors. This 
week our Board will consider options such as staggering seniors into different 
time frames, changing the date, alternative venues, car parades, etc.. Our goal is to 
ensure we do all we can to make this day special for them and their families. 

 There is a survey on the website for parents of 2020-2021 kindergarten students to 
fill out for registration. This survey will help us to assess our potential numbers 
for next year and allow parents to request the registration materials via email if 
they are not able to pick them up at the elementary school or download them from 
the website. Click here to fill out the survey.  
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 New elementary curriculum packets for May 11 – May 22, 2020, are now 
available. 

o  You may pick up a packet between 9:30AM and 1:00PM. If you have 
internet access, you do not necessarily need to pick up a hard copy of the 
packet for your elementary students. The information covered in the 
packet is the same information available on the teachers’ Google 
Classrooms and on our website.   

o  If you need a packet of information for a middle or high school student, 
please call the school so we can make the proper arrangements.   

 Chromebooks are only available through a scheduled appointment. Please call 
Snyder-Girotti Elementary School if your child needs a Chromebook. 

 Need help with your technology? Please call the school and we will help you 
through any tech issues you may be facing.  

 Breakfast/lunch meal distribution next week will be on Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday between 11:00AM and 1:00PM. All Bristol Borough children are welcome 
to participate.   

We hope you have a great weekend. Stay safe! 

Regards,  

Rose Minniti 
Dr. Rose Minniti 
Superintendent of Schools 
Bristol Borough School District 


